SEP 61 182

Docket No. 50-220

Niagara Mohawk Pcwer Corporation
ATTIN: Mr. Gerald K. Rhode
Senior Vice President
System Project Management
c/o Miss Catherine R. Seibert
300 Erie Boulevard West
Syracuse, New Yok 13202

Gentiemen:
Subject: on No. 50-220/82-0Y

This refers .o your letter dated August 9, 1982, in response to our letter
dated July 23, 1982.

Thank you for informirg us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

original Signed By! _jﬁ@ 3 A ﬂuﬁu

X{%homas T. Martin, Director
Division of Engineering and
Technical Programs

cc:
T. E. Lempges, Vice President, Nuclear Generation

T. Perkins, Genera’ Superintendent, Nuclear Generation
T. Roman, Station Superintendent

J. Aldrich, Supervisor QOperations

W. Drews, Technica! Superintendent

Leonard M. Trosten, Esquire

Carl D. Hobelman, Esquire

Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

NRC Resident Inspector

State of New York
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Niagara Mchawk Power Corporation 2

bec:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Chief, Operational Support Section (w/o encls)
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